
 

 

 

March 28th, 2018 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Due to water main breaks on N Scott Drive and S Scott Drive, residents and businesses between 

Hoffpauir Lane and Rushing Road and E Burton Street to N Scott Drive may experience water 

outages as crews work to repair the issue. Water will remain out for an indefinite amount of time 

until project completion. 
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